
Dear Students,

# PPC 2025 is proposed to be held in January 2025 at Bharat Mandapam, New Delhi.
To select participants who will be featured in this PPC event an online MCQ competition is being
conducted at https://innovateindia1.mygov.in/

You can frame questions to be addressed by the Honourable Prime Minister. Shortlisted questions
may feature the program.
So take part in this prestigious event.

Good Luck


